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DELIVERY VIA FACSIMILE (920) 459-0256 AND U.S. MAIL 

 

The Honorable Juan Perez 

Mayor – City of Sheboygan 

828 Center Avenue – 3
rd

 Floor 

Sheboygan, WI  53081 

 

Re: Jennifer Reisinger 

 

Dear Mayor Perez: 

 

I am contacting you relative to an ongoing controversy between the City of Sheboygan and Jennifer 

Reisinger.  Please be advised that this firm has been retained to represent Ms. Reisinger’s interest.   

 

Please accept this letter as a request, pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law, for copies of 

any and all documentation, correspondence, emails, recordings and any other types of 

communication, in whatever format, that may exist relative to Ms. Reisinger and/or the directive 

issued to Ms. Reisinger to remove any link on her website to the City of Sheboygan Police 

Department.   

 

It is my understanding that under your directive, the City Attorney forwarded correspondence to Ms. 

Reisinger, ordering her to remove the link.  As a courtesy, she initially removed the link, but after 

seeking advice of counsel, has reinstated the link.  I am curious as to your legal basis to order the 

government of the City of Sheboygan to focus its resources on Ms. Reisinger, by ordering her to 

remove this link.  I am not exactly sure what the City of Sheboygan finds objectionable in this link, 

but I assure you that no legal basis exists for the City of Sheboygan to take this action.  We will 

pursue all legal remedies available to Ms. Reisinger in this matter.  Again, copies of the above 

requested documents are being made pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law and a reply is 

required within a reasonable time. 
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Thank you for your courtesies in this matter.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

GATZKE & RUPPELT, S.C. 

 

 

 

Paul E. Bucher 

Attorney at Law 

 

PEB/sac 

 

Cc: Ms. Jennifer Reisinger 

 
 


